## BOROUGH OF WIND GAP 545 East West Street WIND GAP, PA 18091 610-863-7288 FAX 610-863-1011

The Council meeting of the Borough of Wind Gap on Tuesday October 22, 2019, was cancelled due to a lack of a quorum. Council President Dave Hess informed those present that since Council did not have a majority of the members in attendance, no meeting could be held. In attendance were Councilmembers: Joyce McGarry and David Manzo. Also in attendance were Mayor Mitchell D. Mogilski Sr., Borough Solicitor Ronold Karasek, Borough Engineer Brian Pysher, and Borough Administrator Louise Firestone. Absent were Councilmen Kerry Gassler, George Hinton, Michael McNamara and Jeff Yob.

Louise Firestone – Borough Administrator